
BREAKING NEWS! 
 

Okay guys, we’ve got some breaking news for you! 

 

Next summer, the whole A.M  team will be off to Kefalonia in Greece 

for a two week holiday! 

We’ll be sure to tell you all about it when we get back home. The 

whole fortnight there, we will be on the hunt for Kefalonia’s most 

incredible wildlife, in the bright blue ocean, high up in the tree tops, 

even hanging around by our villa. This will be one great summer!!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


